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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

November 17, 2017 

 

 

William Acree 

1145 Glendon Street 

Maplewood MN 55119 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 79 Magnolia Avenue West  

 

Dear Mr. Acree: 

 

This is to confirm that on November 14, 2017 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

recommended that the City Council deny your appeal.  Please note you failed to appear for the 

hearing on November 7 and was rescheduled to November 14 which you missed as well.  Ms. 

Moermond will not grant any further continuance.  

 

If you wish to contest further, the City Council Public Hearing is on Wednesday December 6, 

2017 at 5:30 p.m. in City Council Chambers, Room 300 City Hall, 15 West Kellogg Blvd., 

Saint Paul 55102.   

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc:   CE Supervisors 

 Efrayn Franquiz 
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